UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

GEOLOGICAL SURVEY
WASHINGTON
December 13,1933.

Dr. H. B.Stenzel,
Texas A. & M. College,
College Station, Texas.

Dear Doctor Stenzel:

In making the final copy of the new Texas map the very much
narrowed outcrop of the Weches in Leon County is one of the most important
corrections. The outcrop as it stands on the corrected map is much nar-
rower in Leon County than it is in the counties to the eastward. Can you
tell us whether or not this is due to a more restricted Weches in the
Mount Selman section, or merely to the more detailed work that has been
done in Leon County.

Does the mapping of the Weches in Houston County on our prelimi-
nary map seem correct to you?

Very sincerely yours,
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Julia Gardn\e-;\,

Geologist.





